Harold Foster Foundation

Newsletter



Photo taken in Uganda during our last visit. Isn't she a beauty.

New Projects in Africa

Another small delegation representing the Harold Foster Foundation left for South Africa in mid April to assess a sustainable project implementation strategy that will introduce micronutrients (Replenish+™) to HIV+ patients in KwaZulu Natal. KwaZulu Natal is one of the poorest provinces in South Africa. About 50% of the rural population lives below the poverty line. KwaZulu Natal also has one of the highest rates of HIV/AIDS in the country, particularly among women and girls, who also face high levels of gender based violence.

The Rural Women's Movement was initiated in 1998 and officially launched in 1999, growing out of a need to address gender inequalities in post-Apartheid South Africa. They are comprised of over 560 women's community organizations with a membership of over 50,000 women. In March, The Foundation received an invitation from the leader of RWM expressing interest in working with us to alleviate the suffering of women and children in Kwazulu Natal. This will be the second delegation visiting Africa in the past 6 months.

RWM works with several communities including Bruntville Township. The community has a

population of 36,000. In 2010 the community had over 72% prevalence of HIV.

Meanwhile...more supplies were also flown over to Uganda from the Harold Foster Foundation for the widows and orphans that we have been helping since January 2010.

Upcoming Fundraiser

The Foundation is teaming up with local soccer players from the Victoria B.C. area to support our projects in Uganda. It is always exciting to see how giving and caring our youth are. You can read more about the event on our website.

New Website



If you have gone to the website lately, you will notice some significant changes as our website undergoes a face lift. We apologize for any inconveniences during this process, but we wanted to leave the website up live in order to ensure that Harry's work continues to be accessible. Look for our next newsletter for further updates on the website and some exciting new adventures for the Foundation.

For more information please contact us at info@hdfoster.com